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MISSION STATEMENT: 
To educate, inspire, and empower our learners to unlock their potential 

in order to meet the challenges in an ever-changing world.  

 
 
11/2/23 
 
Dear Clyde-Savannah community, 
 
I am writing to address an incident involving several members of our Varsity Football team, which has 
led to disciplinary actions. While we understand the community's concerns and desire for information, we 
must emphasize that, due to an ongoing investigation and the confidentiality of student matters, we are 
unable to divulge specific details regarding the situation. 
  
As a school district, we take matters of student behavior very seriously. Our primary focus remains the 
safety and well-being of all students. We are actively cooperating with law enforcement to address this 
matter appropriately. 
  
As a result of this incident, the Varsity Football team will be unable to participate in the upcoming 
semifinal game scheduled for this Friday night. This turn of events marks an untimely end to what has 
been a historic season for our team. 
  
It is imperative to reinforce our district's expectation that all students adhere to the established code of 
conduct. The values of responsibility, respect, and ethical behavior are fundamental to our community. 
  
While we understand the disappointment and frustration this situation will cause, we want to reiterate our 
commitment to maintaining a safe and supportive environment for all students and staff.  
 
Sincerely, 
  
Michael Hayden 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 
 


